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Mr. Don Peterson 
Executive Officer 
300 W. Lincoln Avenue Suite 200 
Anaheim, CA  92805 
 
Dear Dad Peterson, 
 
 I am pleased to announce that our chapter has initiated its 12th new member since the 
beginning of my term as Master Councilor.  I request that you award me the PMC-MSA. 
 
 In addition to the members initiated during my term, the following have just received 
their Initiatory Degrees this term: 
 
Name:       Date: 
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_______________________________________ __________________________ 
 
_______________________________________ __________________________ 
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_______________________________________ __________________________ 
 
_______________________________________ __________________________ 
 
_______________________________________ __________________________ 

 
Fraternally, 
 
 
_________________________________  __________________________ 
    Past Master Councilor       Chapter DAD 


	Fraternally,

